
GEBELEIN

April 10, 1964

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore112 Bellevue Avenue
Newport, Rhode Island.

Dear Mr. Moore,

Thank you very much for your recent 
payment on account.

On the prospect of your swinging the 
Coburn tankard along with something further on the 
prior chargee, the tankard being available for cash 
settlement on the extension of time obtained, I would 
promote a reduction from $3025.00 to $2750.00 for you 
to allot to the tankard. It is ready for your instructions 
I think this is about right to get it for, although 
they are talking higher to bring out an example attractive 
to the collector nowadays, and it was supposed I should 
rate this one in the next thousand range.

As I review the last lot you are retaining, 
that Coburn sauceboat is certainly a well bought little 
prize, and as for the Waters cream jug, something compara­
ble I believe it is by Joseph Moulton was mentioned to 
me lately for a higher figure which I was not inclined 
to follow up. As intimated in my previous I am only 
turning the tankard your way at a mere handling fee 
and the Federal excise over the procurement demand, that 
is, the cash figure proposed as minimum somewhat less 
than first mention to which I demurred.

I trust the season out the window is 
brightening in Newport as it is here.

Silversmiths

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

Very truly yours,
J. Herbert Gebelein


